
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th March 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Parent Forum 

 

From this month, I would like to reintroduce Parent Forum, which will meet to discuss various school matters on a half-termly 

basis.  The first meeting will take place on Wednesday 18th March at 17:30 in School, and will last about one hour. 

 

This forum gives those involved the opportunity to represent all parents/carers regarding any matters they may want raised 

with our School and to hear about schemes School may be considering or contribute to policies and practice. 

 

If you are interested in joining the Parent Forum, please return the reply slip below to me by Friday 13th March.  I will be back in 

touch with those who reply to confirm their place and to send an agenda out.  I shall assume that those parents currently on the 

Parent Forum will be continuing over the coming year unless you inform me otherwise. 

 

If you have any queries, please contact me. 

 

Many thanks and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

  

 

 

Jo Whitcombe 

Family Support Worker 

 

 

To: Jo Whitcombe, Family Support Worker 

 

I would like to join Parent Forum: 

 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

I have attended Parent Forum in the past and would like to continue:  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child at Sharmans Cross is: ………………………………………………………………………………………..(child’s name) 

 

 

Tel No: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Email Address: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 


